
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 28 July 
2020 

  Libraries have been permitted to re-open from 15 July.  As 

of today, 17 July, the city’s libraries remain closed and there 

has been no announcement of a date when they expect to 

re-open. 

Question (1) When will plans be made public for Edinburgh’s libraries to 

re-open and what is the re-opening date likely to be? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What precautions will be taken to ensure that all library 

users will feel safe to visit? 

Answer (2)  

   

 
 


